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A representative team from Manchester,
England is visiting Colorado Rush in preparation for competing in the Denver Cup August 1-4.  The
U15 Manchester Schoolboys team is made up of some of the best soccer players in their area -
some of whom are attached to professional clubs already.  Colorado Rush are honored to host
Manchester Schoolboys and hope that this is the first of many such interactions.  A huge thanks
goes out to the Rush families who are hosting the Manchester players and coaches.  This has
already been a fantastic experience for all involved.

The Manchester boys are pictured with the Colorado Rush U15 Cinza girls after an impromptu
scrimmage over the weekend.

Manchester will take on Rio Strikers (NM), the U14 Colorado Rush US Academy team and the
Cheyenne Sting in the Colorado Rush hosted Denver Cup.
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